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Hello [name inserted]
This is a short message to ask a favor of you.  The USDA National Plant Germplasm System (NPGS) has been collecting information about users’ experiences.  While that questionnaire is closed, you can still provide valuable input.  USDA’s Economic Research Service is asking NPGS users who didn’t respond to that study to answer a much briefer set of questions.  Answering these questions will take less than five minutes.   If you did not request or receive genetic resources from the NPGS, please reply because that information is helpful too.
This information will be used to better understand the population of genetic resource users, and the need for services in the future.  You can call us if you would have any questions (202-694-5515).  
Thank you for your help.
Kelly Day Rubenstein and Paul Heisey
USDA Economic Research Service
Structure, Technology and Productivity Branch
1400 Independence Ave, SW, Mailstop 1800; Washington, DC  20250
Phone: 202-694-5515

